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From: Bernie Parmer [btparmer@cox.net]
Sent: Sunday, July 01, 2012 8:14 PM
To: planningcommission@sandiego.gov; Anthony Young; Carl DeMaio; David Alvarez; Kevin 

Faulconer; Lori Zapf; Marti Emerald; Sherri Lightner; Todd Gloria; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; Energy - Docket Optical System; Douglas, Karen@Energy; 
Peterman, Carla@Energy

Subject: Subject: 11-AFC-03, Quail Brush Power Plant, City of San Diego Project #270282

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dear Planning Commissioners, City Council members and CEC Commissioners, 
 
I strongly urge you to reject the initiation of changes to “LORS” required for the Quail Brush Power Plant. 
  Staff's justifications fail to meet city criteria required for initiating amendment. 
 
The community expects officials to ENFORCE our Laws, Ordinances, Regulations and Standards (LORS) 
and the City of San Diego General Plan policies. 
 
I am opposed to this project. It will bring in way to much traffic and noise to an already congested area. This 
area is also valuable habitat to deer and other animal in a wildlife corridor. It will be an eyesore and decrease 
property values. The area is a PARK for gods sakes. 
 
 
 
We are counting on you to represent us with a no vote. 
 
sincerely 
 
Bernie Parmer 
Santee 
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